
 
The Connecticut Board of Veterinary Medicine held a meeting at the Department of Public Health,  
410 Capitol Avenue, Third Floor, Hearing Room, Hartford, Connecticut, on January 30, 2019. 
 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Mary Anne O’Neill, Esq., Chairperson – via telephone 
     G. Kenneth Bernhard, Esq. – via telephone 
     Theresa Cianciolo, DVM – via telephone 
     Timothy Plunkett, DVM – via telephone 
     Alfredo Sanchez-Londono, DVM – via telephone 
 
BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT: None 
 
ALSO PRESENT:   Olinda Morales, Hearing Officer, DPH 
     Jeffrey A. Kardys, Board Liaison 

 
Ms. O’Neill called the meeting to order at 9:03 a.m. 
 
I. Minutes – October 31, 2018 

Dr. Plunkett made a motion, seconded by Dr. Sanchez-Londono, to approve the minutes.  The 
motion passed unanimously 
 

II. Department of Public Health Updates 
The Board reviewed an update of veterinary cases currently being conducted by the Department of 
Public Health 

 
III. Adjournment 

There was no further business; the meeting was adjourned at 9:15 a.m. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Mary Anne O’Neill, Esq., Chairperson 
Connecticut Board of Veterinary Medicine 
 


